
Please Join Us

Learn more about the Carlsbad Desalination Project

Review construction details that may impact your business

Wednesday, September 24, 2014  •  7:30 a.m. – 9:30 a.m.

For a Community



Construction crews are making significant progress on the 10-mile 
Carlsbad Desalination Project pipeline in the Carlsbad Research 
Center. Crews are moving east along the route on Faraday Avenue and 
pipeline installation is scheduled to reach El Camino Real in October. 

In order to maintain access and traffic flow throughout construction, 
crews will be tunneling under the intersection of El Camino Real and 
Faraday Avenue. Traffic on Faraday Avenue will be reduced to one lane 
in each direction on the north side of the street. During that time, the 
left-turn lanes onto Faraday from El Camino Real in both directions 
will be reduced to one lane. To avoid potential traffic impacts, drivers 
from northbound El Camino Real are encouraged to reach westbound 
Faraday Avenue via Salk Avenue and eastbound Faraday Avenue via 
Orion. Drivers traveling southbound on El Camino Real should access 
westbound Faraday Avenue via College Boulevard or Salk Avenue and 
eastbound Faraday Avenue via u-turn at the El Camino Real/Cougar 
Drive intersection. Construction will begin in early October and 
continue through December. 

Every effort will be taken to minimize impacts to surrounding 
communities during construction. Vehicle traffic and access to nearby 
businesses is being maintained throughout pipeline installation.

 Learn more about the Carlsbad Desalination Project and review 
construction details that may impact you and your business.

In preparation for construction reaching El Camino Real, nearby 
businesses are invited to attend an Open House. During the event, 
attendees will have the opportunity to speak with the Carlsbad 
Desalination Project team to learn more about the Project and  
review details of construction activity that may impact their business 
or commute.

JOIN US!
Community Open House 
Wednesday, September 24, 2014 
7:30 a.m. – 9:30 a.m.

City of Carlsbad Safety Training 
Center, Upstairs Classrooms 
5750 Orion Street 
Carlsbad, CA 92010 

To: Tabitha Whipple 
TWhipple@poseidon1.com 
760-655-3900

RSVP By  
SEPT 17 

2014

877.752.3152  
(Construction Hotline)
info@carlsbaddesal.com

Carlsbad Desalination
@CarlsbadDesal

www.carlsbaddesal.com

CREWS TO BEGIN WORK At Faraday Avenue 
and El Camino Real in October

Poseidon Water 
5780 Fleet St., Suite 140 
Carlsbad, CA 92008

For more information about the Project:


